
What Wild Things Are Going on in K and 1? 
2/10/25 

During our Bible lessons this week we are learning how different people 

showed love for Jesus.  On Palm Sunday the people of Jerusalem sang 

praises to Jesus and shouted with joy as he rode into the city.  May our 

hearts always be filled with such joy and love as we whole-heartedly 

worship our Savior-King! 

Kindergarteners are learning about the letter Uu 

this week. Now they are familiar with all 5 vowels. 

This unit is not about a new Superkid, rather it is 

about all the Superkids and using the word “us.” During this unit the children will review 

all the Superkids and what each Superkid loves doing and practicing words with the “uh” 

sound. 

 

Our first graders are starting a new unit this week, learning about the letter y making 

the sound of the long e or the long i when it is at the end of a word. Due to the short 

week, students will not have a spelling test this week, but will have 5 words from this 

week’s list on their next spelling test. The next test will be on Friday, February 21. 

 

Valentine’s Day is coming soon. Students are welcome to bring in valentine cards to 

pass out to everyone in the classroom on Wednesday, February 12. So that no one gets 

forgotten and names are spelled correctly, here is a list of everyone in our classroom: 

 

 

 

 

 

Don’t forget, there is no school on Thursday and Friday, due to the teachers’ conference.  

Let’s have a great week ahead! 

Mrs. Myslik 

Grade 1 Spelling List 
Tested on 2/21/25: 
 
Pattern words: 

1. by 
2. try 
3. jelly 
4. sunny 
5. say 
6. may 
7. play 
8. happy 
9. happier 
10. happiest 

Memory Words: 
11. down 
12. too 
13. work 
14. many 
15. first 

 


